
 

 

 

Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago 
 

Ministry of Finance 
Treasury Division 

 

 

 

Please be advised that offices of the Treasury Division, Ministry of 

Finance will be CLOSED to the public from 12:00 Noon on the 

following days:- 

 Friday 23rd December, 2016 

 Friday 30th December, 2016 

 

Regular hours of business will resume on Tuesday 3rd January, 2017. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

  

 

Catherine Laban 

 Comptroller of Accounts 

 

 December 20, 2016          
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